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To the residents and business owners in the vicinity of De Nieuwe Meer junction and Schinkelkwartier.

Overnight building works

Paginalvanl

Dear resident, business owner or interested party,

Overnight building works are scheduled for the upcoming two weeks
on the Schinkelbrug. They will be carried out by construction
company Equans, and consist of creating platforms equipped with
cameras.

The work schedule is as follows:

. 28 November to 8 December — work on metro bridge
between 1:00 and 5:00 am;

. 5 to 9 December — work on the A10 between 11:00 pm and
5:00 am.

The City of Amsterdam has applied for an overnight exemption for
these activities, with reference 7/22/2101050-3730056.

We expect these activities to only produce limited noise pollution.
More information?

You can contact the Amsterdam Zuidas Information Centre 24/7 with
any questions and complaints (0800-5065 and contact@zuidas.nl).

Kind regards,

Alexander de Baar, Stakeholder Manager Zuidasdok

Zuidas
dMk

Zuidasdok is a co-operation between Rijkswaterstaat, ProRail and the
City of Amsterdam.
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